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COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Rudy Smith, Vice-Chairman Alex Flint,

Freddie L. Brantley, and Leo Gaston Jr. were in attendance.

1. CALL TO ORDER: Meeting called to order at 3:00 p.m. by Chairman Rudy
Smith.

It. INVOCATION: Led by Mr. Alex Flint

lil. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Led by Chairman Smith.

IV. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Mr. Leo Gaston made the motion for the
approval of the minutes, and Mr. Alex Flint second it.

V. PUBLIC COMMENTS: There were no Public Comments.

Vi. OLD BUSINESS:

MR. ANDREW FULGHUM: DRAINAGE STUDY

PROPOSAL (MR. NATHANIEL WRIGHT’S PROPERTY) UPDATE:

Mr. Fulghum informed the Transportation Committee that he was advised by the C-Fund
Director, that State Procurement Guidelines requires proposals to have more than one
(1) quoted bid. Mr. Fulghum will obtain additional bids. The committee accepted the
update as information.

MR, MALZONE RUSSELL: REQUEST FOR FUNDING FOR THE
RESURFACING OF SECONDARY 341 (FORDVILLE ROAD): Mr. Russell
presented a request to the Committee for funding for Secondary 341- Foraville Road in
the amount of $914.452.50. Vice-Chairman Alex flint made a motion to approve funding
in the amount of 8914.452.50. for resurfacing Secondary 341 (Fordville Road), and Mr.



Leo Gaston second it. The Committee voted unanimously YES, and the motion was
passed and approved.

VI1. NEW BUSINESS:

Vitl.

MR. MALZONE RUSSELL: STATE'S PARTICIPATION IN THE C-FUND
PROGRAM: Mr. Russell presented to the Committee a handout detailing the “Potential
Letting Options for SCDOT-Managed CTC Resurfacing Projects.” He concisely
reviewed the information on the handout with the Committee.

Mr. Russell also requested the committee reapprove the following two (2) prajects that
was previously approved by the CTC but inadvertently got left out of the approved
packel:

1. Secondary-223 (Franklin Circle) From 0.00 (s-39 Malphrus Rd.) to End 0.22 (§-222
Lakeview Drive) = 0.22 miles. Est. Cost: §79,200.00

2. Secondary-224 (Lucas Drive) From 0.00 (S-222-Lakeview Drive) to End 0.23 (S-223
Franklin Circle = 0.23 miles. Est. Cost: $79,200.00

Chairman Smith said they would table reapproval of the projects until the next meeting.

Chairman Smith asked Mr. Fulghum, County Administrator, if he knew wha the status
was and has a number been received for the Shingler Avenue Project. Mr. Fulghum said
he wasn 't sure, but he will research it and get back with the commitiee at the next
meeting.

ADIJOURN: There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned.



